From: Sent: 23 November 2016 23:16
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Planning application - 16/02030/f

The Pheasant Pluckers Inn.

Dear Mr.Neville,

         I wish to strongly object to the above application.

To use the car park for any building would be to the detriment for the running of the pub under any future new ownership.

There is no off road parking in Burdrop  as a result is always a problem for the residents.

There is at least three properties in the Sibfords offering B&B facilities which I believe is more than enough to cater for the demand.

The pub is in a conservation area & as such should be allowed to be conserved.

The previous two applications made was one withdrawn & the other refused so nothing has  changed to warrant this current application to be approved.

Any development or building of a cottage for letting use would need change of use from its current status of A4 to C3.

The property is an asset of community value therefor preventing any change of use.

I would therefor respectfully ask you to refuse this application.

Yours sincerely Peter & Aniela Duggins

